
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you plan to undertake arum lily spraying yourself we can help by providing FREE herbicide and 
instructions on how to spray. 
 
The herbicide chlorsulfuron is highly effective at killing arum lily plants and should be applied when 
the plant is actively growing between July and October. The ideal window of time is when about 
50-70% of the flowers are present.  
Please note that Roundup (glyphosphate) is ineffective at killing arum lilies. 
 
Free herbicide and instructions can be collected at the following locations and times. Before you 
undertake spraying, we recommend that you watch the spray instructions video that can be 
accessed at www.natureconservation.org.au 
 
Contact arumlilyblitz@natureconservation.org.au or call Nature Conservation on 9757 2202 for 
more information. 
 

Location Time 

Augusta True Value 
22 Eliis St Augusta 
 

Monday – Friday 
8 am – 5 pm 
Saturday  
8 am – 12 pm 
Sunday  
9 am – 1 pm 

Busselton Agricultural Services 
41 Barlee St Busselton 

Monday – Friday 
7.30 am – 5 pm 
Saturday  
7.30 am – 12 pm 

Cowaramup Agencies  
63 Bussell Hwy, Cowaramup  

Monday – Friday  
7 am – 5 pm  
Saturday  
8 am – 12 pm 

Dunsborough Rural 
16 Clark St, Dunsborough 

Monday - Friday 
8 am – 5 pm 
Saturday 
8 am – 12.30 pm 

Karridale Agencies  
Karrridale 9 Brockman Hwy, Karridale 

Monday – Friday 
7.30 am – 5 pm 
Saturday 
8 am – 12 pm 

Nature Conservation Margaret River Region, 
Community Resource Centre, 33 Tunbridge St 
Margaret River  

Monday - Friday 
9 am – 5 pm 
 

Vasse General Store 
28 Northerly Street, Vasse 

Every day  
5.30 am – 6.00 pm 
 

 

ARUM LILY BLITZ 

Undertaking your own arum lily 
spraying?  

http://www.natureconservation.org.au/
mailto:arumlilyblitz@natureconservation.org.au

